
Ann Machado - RE: Statement from Stroudwater Village Association regarding Verizon Wireless 
Conditional Use Application, 1877 Congress Street, Portland 

Ann, 

I'd like to second the motion from the SVA with regards to the Verizon Wireless Conditional Use 
Application on/of 1877 Congress Street.

We have a lot of zoning and development changes going on in our area and I'd like to see things slow 
down and allow the residents to review these requests.

Thank you,

Bret Yarrison - 35 Penrith Rd.

From: Bret Yarrison <byarrison@gmail.com>
To: <amachado@portlandmaine.gov>
Date: 12/3/2015 1:58 PM
Subject: RE: Statement from Stroudwater Village Association regarding Verizon Wireless Conditional 

Use Application, 1877 Congress Street, Portland
CC: <edsuslovic@portlandmaine.gov>
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